
Construction Notice
Palos Verdes Recycled Water Pipeline Project

PIPELINE CONSTRUCTION ACTIVITY
TEMPORARY CLOSURE OF PORTION OF TORRANCE BOUNDARY TRAIL

April 10, 2024

Dates of Activity
April 11 – May 10, 2024

Monday – Thursday
7:00 a.m. – 5:30 p.m.
Friday
9:00 a.m. – 5:00 p.m.

Schedule subject to change
due to weather, field conditions or
other unforeseen circumstances.

Contact Us
Thank you for your patience and
understanding during the construction.
Should you have any questions or
concerns, please contact the West Basin
Construction Awareness Team at:

recycledwateroutreach@westbasin.org
(424) 246-6878

www.westbasin.org/pvlateral

West Basin – Providing a
safe and reliable supply of
high-quality water to the

communities we serve.

West Basin Municipal Water District is constructing the Palos Verdes
Recycled Water Pipeline Project, a new 3.5-mile-long recycled water
pipeline that will connect to West Basin’s existing system in Torrance and
deliver recycled water for irrigation purposes to the Palos Verdes Golf
Club.

What to Expect
Pipeline construction on the Torrance boundary trail (see circled area on
map) is scheduled to begin on April 11, and will be completed by May 10.
Project activities include excavation, horizontal directional drilling,
pipeline installation and backfilling.

 Temporary closure of boundary trail in work area between Via
Las Vegas and west of Alcance Path in Palos Verdes Estates

 Contractor will use Villa Ardilla and Via Las Vegas to access
boundary trail. Some parking restrictions.

 Some noise, dust and vibration during work activities
 Some materials, equipment and construction vehicles to be

staged on boundary trail and Via Las Vegas
 Access to driveways maintained at all times

Location

Circled area shows location of pipeline construction on the boundary trail.


